
Howes Newsletter Monday 1st June 

 
We are working hard to make sure that school is safe to re-open 

to Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 children. We will 
inform you when it is safe for us to re-open. Please do not come 
into school until then.  See our website for detailed information. 

https://howesprimary.co.uk/news-events/covid-19/ 
 

 School reports were emailed to all families before half term. Please don’t hesitate 
to contact us with any questions. The best way to contact us is by email. You can 
also contact us by telephone. 
 

You can contact us by email Howes@howes.coventry.sch.uk 

Learning at Home 
 
The exciting new project packs for next 
half term are on the school website.  
Topics include: 
 

People Who Help Us 
Splendid Skies 

Jungle Life 
Road Trip USA 
Theme Parks 

 
For additional daily lessons we 
recommend:   
Oak National Academy 
https://www.thenational.academy/ 
BBC Bitesize 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize 

 
 

 
 

 
What are 

you looking 
forward to? 

 
It has felt like a very long ten 
weeks of lockdown. We know that 
everyone has been doing their 
best with school work, being kind 
to others and staying in. 
 
We now want to think about what 
we are looking forward to in the 
coming months. 
 
Our challenge to you is to draw a 
picture, write a poem, make a film 
or do something creative to show 
us what you are looking forward 
to. Please send them to us. 

 

We regularly update our Twitter page, 
Facebook and YouTube channel with 

news, pupils’ work and learning activities. 

   
 

 

The Wildlife Trust have created 
a great pack of wildlife 
challenges to complete in June. 

https://action.wildlifetrusts.org/page/57739/petiti
on/1 
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